City of Takoma Park
City Manager Robert DiSpirito

On Saturday, September 28" from 10:00 am until 2:00 pm, the Takoma Park Police Department
is participating in a special Tile Mate (Air Tag) Giveaway. Free Tile Mate tracking tags will be
given to residents of Takoma Park as a way to track items of high importance, such as your car or
bike, in case of theft. The Tile Mate company was chosen because it is compatible with both
iPhone and Android devices. Distribution is first-come, first-served while supplies last. More
information can be found on the City website.

Link: https://takomaparkmd.gov/government/police/services-and-programs/tile-mate-air-tag-
giveaway-to-help-track-vehicles/

Recreation:

The start of the Winter Basketball League and Futsal League is right around the corner. The
Recreation Department needs volunteer coaches. Practice is once a week and starts the week of
December 16™. For more information, contact John Webster @ 240-687-2202

or TPSports@Takomaparkmd.gov

The Recreation Department has a variety of part-time positions available including front desk
positions, childcare, sports and teen lounge staff. Interested candidates can apply via the City’s
website.

Link: https://takomaparkimd.gov/government/human-resources/

The Recreation Department is looking for businesses to participate in the year's Trunk or Treat at
Monster Bash on Saturday, October 26th. You can choose to have a table provided by the
department or decorate the trunk of your vehicle. If interested, please

email ChelseaN@takomaparkmd.gov or call 301-891-7290

City Manager’s Office:

This week’s shout-out is from our IT Department concerning the electrical work done at the
Community Center on Sunday, September 22"

I want to extend my sincere gratitude to Public Works Deputy Director, lan Chamberlain, and
Carlos Iraheta for their on-site presence and commitment to ensuring a smooth operation in
transferring power sources. Special thanks also go to the Police Department Dispatch team,
Captain Gregory Wolf, and all involved personnel for their exemplary coordination and support.

Additionally, I would like to acknowledge and commend the efforts of our IT team, with special
recognition to Arslan Shah and Cesar Neyra for their on-site work and remote assistance.

This concludes the City Manager’s Report. Thank you.
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